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Welcome back from our Mini Break! 


Virtual Parent Teacher Conferences will be held on December 7, 2022.


Get Ready. Do your homework prior to parent-teacher conferences. 


Prepare by writing notes to yourself concerning:


➡   Any questions about the school’s programs or policies.

➡   Things you can share with the teacher about your child and his life at home.

➡  Questions about your child’s progress.


Ask Important Questions


Don’t be afraid to engage in an honest conversation with your child’s teacher. Your 
goal is to develop an action plan for your child’s success at school. Good questions 
to ask the teacher include:


➡  What are my child’s strengths and weaknesses.  

➡  How does my child get along with classmates?

➡ Is my child working up to their ability? Where could they use improvement?

➡  What can we do at home to support what you are doing in the classroom?
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After School & In School Tutoring


Letters will be going out by Friday for 
specific students in need of additional 

intervention after school.  All information 
will be included in the letter.


After School & In School Tutoring


Letters have gone out  for specific students 
in need of additional intervention after 

school.  All information has been included 
in the letter. 





November 30th


The Honor Roll Assembly  for students - it 
will be recorded and shared with families. 





December 7th


Parent Teacher Conferences - sign up link 
forthcoming  - please note that our 6-12 
teachers see more than 100 students. 

Time slots are extremely limited, however 
you may meet with teachers at another 
time by reaching out directly to them.





December 16th 


1/2 day for students and PD day  staff. 




December 19th 


Winter break begins - students and staff 
return on January 3rd.

    JUNIOR ACADEMY

          Detroit Edison Public School Academy 

Learn about DeansList by clicking on the images.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bS54-TbscY8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PofOGNOf0Rg
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International Baccalaureate 
Middle Years Programme


The MYP is a challenging 
framework that encourages 
students to make practical 
connections between their 
studies and the real world. 
Our students are taught to be:


• Thinkers

• Reflective 

• Caring

• Risk takers

• Knowledgeable

• Inquirers 

• Principled

• Open-minded

• Communicators


Our IB Trait of the 
Month is


Student Info Updates


PowerSchool  Logins have been sent out -  Need support? 
Click here. 

All students need a lock on their locker . Please ensure your 
student has one. 

Read & Respond & C3 must be completed daily - click here 
to access  the folder.  New RR books need to be in hand 
daily, if a student does not have the book they may access 
the PDF version online by clicking here. 

Horse playing is a HUGE no no in JA.  Consequences will 
be given, not limited to suspension. 

the State of Michigan had defined students as 
chronically absent if they missed more than 
10 days of school within a given school year.


• When students are chronically tardy it impacts 
their achievement


• Being tardy impedes student learning and they 
miss out on instruction which can negatively 
impact their grade  


• Research indicates when students are chronically 
tardy have lower GPAs, lower scores on 
standardized assessments, and lower graduation 
rates

https://forms.gle/nup8qD5QHhH8c2Gr6
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1a0OjZ0Ain6HMv-UDnqpYIA9C8Dd0XUbK?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1a0OjZ0Ain6HMv-UDnqpYIA9C8Dd0XUbK?usp=sharing
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Click here to sign up for HW online 

https://forms.gle/3AJpvbCqtJhN8WoE8
https://forms.gle/zWp9TPDxtkroiXzo9
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